
From: "Johnston, Sadhu" <Sadhu.Johnston@vancouver.ca>
To: "Direct to Mayor and Council - DL" <CCDTMACDL@vancouver.ca>

Date: 4/17/2016 9:04:20 PM
Subject: VAG 420 protest

Good Evening Mayor and Council-
After a long day of back and forth with the folks wanting to take over the,VAG north plaza, the protesters 
(about 30) have agreed to go to the South side of the VAG so that the North side can be fenced and work can 
commence tomorrow as planned. We are hoping to conduct the necessary work on the North Plaza so that it 
can be available to events with permits in the weeks ahead. I am happy to say that this was done without 
any violence despite some members of the group's aggressive stance toward the city. I will keep you posted 
as this evolves in the days ahead.
Thanks
Sadhu

Sadhu Aufochs Johnston
City Manager
Sadhu.johnston@vancouver.ca
O. 604 873 7627
T. Sadhuajohnston

Page 1

3/20/2017

mailto:%22Johnston,%20Sadhu%22%20%3CSadhu.Johnston@vancouver.ca%3E
mailto:CCDTMACDL@vancouver.ca

